
 

 

 

 

 

Small, medium and large employers across Ontario can now apply for the 

Canada-Ontario Job Grant to invest in skills training for new and existing 

employees. 

Canada-Ontario Job Grant (COJG) provides an opportunity 

for employers to invest in their workforce, with help from 

the government.  

The COJG will provide direct financial support to 

individual employers who wish to purchase training for 

their employees. It will be available to small, medium and 

large businesses with a plan to deliver short-term training to 

existing and new employees, and will:  

 Provide up to $10,000 in government support per 

person for training costs.  

 Require employers to contribute one-third of the total 

costs. There will be additional flexibility for small 

businesses to provide an in-kind contribution towards 

their share of the costs.  

 Require training to be delivered by an eligible, third-

party trainer.  

If you're an Ontario employer with a particular skills 

demand, the Canada-Ontario Job Grant might be right for 

you.  

 

For more information, or to begin the application process please 

contact the kent.hugh@ottawa.ca, or by calling 613-580-2424 

extension 24523 
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